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for all students at the institute
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Sixth Years Only

Short Story Reading Group

Fourth Years

Updates

Students who wish to discuss their subject choice for 
Leaving Cert should contact Lorraine Ryan at
lryan@instituteofeducation.ie 

Lorraine is very happy to advise you on your options.

Trinity Hall Accommodation for 1st Years: 
Applications for a room in Trinity Hall will close May 11th. 
Visit www.tcd.ie
Email: trinity.hall@tcd.ie

SUSI: The Student Grant application System opened on 
April 23rd. It is advisable to apply early. Please note the 
Priority Closing Date for 2020/21 applicants (New 
Applications) is Thursday July 9th.

12/05/2020 Dublin Business School Open Day online. 
From 5.00pm-7.00pm only. 

Pre-register online at www.dbs.ie 
or email admissions@dbs.ie

This Thursday there will be a Film Studies meeting at 
3.30. We will be looking at Edgar Wright’s cult favourite 
“Scott Pilgrim vs. The World”. You should watch the 	
movie beforehand (it is currently available on Netflix) 	
and call in for a breakdown of the visual storytelling 
techniques. If you want to come along email 
dconnolly@instituteofeducation.ie for the Google Meets 
link.

Brian Gregan will be holding an online fitness class over 
Zoom next week.
Time: May 11, 2020 3:30 PM Dublin
Meeting ID: 850 6887 1932
Password: 001370

We continue to wish all our students 
the very best for this final term. We are 
here to help you. 

Don’t forget to schedule breaks from your 
study throughout the day. Going outside for a 
short walk or some exercise will help you to 	
maintain your concentration levels.

Our email addresses are:

mkeating@instituteofeducation.ie,
ioconnor@instituteofeducation.ie,
lryan@instituteofeducation.ie

CAO: Change of Mind opens at 12.00 noon on May 5th. 
This is an opportunity to re-order or add courses (with 
the exception of restricted courses).

It is also time to submit a list of courses if you haven’t 
already done so. Your courses should be placed in order 
of preference with your first preference course number 
1, 2nd preference number 2 etc. 

You need to ensure that you meet all the minimum entry 
requirements. It is very important that you check your 
course to ensure that your choice is absolutely correct.

UCAS: Talks are continuing between the relevant 	
government departments regarding a date for Leaving 
Cert results. UCAS are aware of the situation. We will 
keep you informed of any updates we receive in relation 
to UCAS applications.

CAO: Two online talks will also be given during the 
last week of term on the CAO system. Details of
all talks will be posted in next week’s BUZZ.

UCAS: Thanks to those of you who have been in 
touch regarding early application through UCAS.
We welcome further contact from you. Two online 
talks/classes will be given on the last week of
term.

Virtual Open Day: UCD from June 2nd – June 6th
Registration is necessary at 
www.ucdsummerschool.ie 
or email dara.delaney@ucd.ie

For those of you that like stories and 
discussing storytelling there will be a reading 
group meeting this week. At 3.30 this Friday we will be 
discussing “An Occurrence at Owl Creek Bridge” by 
Ambrose Bierce. The story can be found freely online 
at www.gutenberg.org/ebooks/375. If you want to 
come along email dconnolly@instituteofeducation.ie 
for the Google Meets link.
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